
 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term After School Football Club Hordle Primary School 
 

Boys & Girls Football (Years 1 – 6) Monday 18th September – Monday 27th November 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

New Forest Soccer will be re-starting the After School Football Club for the 2017/2018 academic year. The 

sessions will be commencing on Monday 18th September from 3.30pm-4.30pm, with the club open to all pupils in 

years 1 to 6.  Each week the club will focus on developing specific skills & techniques as well as applying these in 

real game situations, with mini tournaments and conditioned practices.   

 

To book your child’s place for the After School Football Club please visit www.newforestsoccer.co.uk . 

The cost for the full Autumn term is £40. 

 

Due to health, safety & medical reasons only pupils who are signed up for the club will be able to attend, so we 

are unable to accept children not on our club register. If you require any further information regarding the 

After School Football Club then please visit www.newforestsoccer.co.uk, contact the New Forest Soccer team 

on 01590 381311 or email info@newforestsoccer.co.uk .   

 

Kindest regards, 

 

The New Forest Soccer Team 

 

To guarantee your child’s place please book via the website www.newforestsoccer.co.uk. 

Bookings will be taken on a first come, first served basis and the number of places 

remaining will be displayed on the website.  

 

http://www.newforestsoccer.co.uk/
mailto:info@newforestsoccer.co.uk

